
Licensing and Standards Committee - LS27.1 New Opportunities for Toronto's Street Food Vendors -
March 18, 2014

Brian de Lange: Asa CPM (Certified Property Manager) managing a portfolio of commercial downtown properties, I
enthusiastically support the restrictive covenants for Food Trucksand Street Vendorsprohibiting their operation within
50 metersof established restaurantsas I believe that this increased competition isunfair when you compare the costs
involved for our restaurant and food providerswithin our commercial buildingportfolio. Some of our food
establishmentspay asmuch as$18-25,000 per month in grossrents& taxeseven before they pay their employees
salariesand purchase food.

Not only are the food trucksand street vendorsa competitive detriment; but they also cause the exhaust of a bad
grease odor with grease on the streets, sidewalk and sewers, major litter problemsaround our buildingswhile their
customerssit on our front stairsblocking the sidewalksand causing disturbancesby the entrancesfor our tenants,
clients, customersand guests; whilst also removing and limiting legitimate parking for those wishing to shop in or visit
our buildings. I am speaking about the problemswith which we experienced and confronted in the past wherein we
fortunately had these trucksand food carts removed. We do not want a repeat of these problemsever again.

There isa bigdifference between dealing with professional restaurateursand food service executivesversus street
meat ill-mannered low-lifes. I am not being prejudiced, superior or condescending here, just factual. We don t want the
problemsthat we have experienced which seem to be inherent with these typesof vendors. Please restrict their
locationsasmuch aspossible. Let legitimate rent and tax payingbusinessmen make an unencumbered living. Thank you.

Yours truly,

Andrew L.B. Gordon, FRI(Emt), CPM(Emt)
Senior Commercial Manager
H&RREIT

Also: Former Past President 2005
Real Estate Institute of Canada

Thiscommunication isintended solely for the named addressee(s) and may contain information that isprivileged, confidential,
protected or otherwise exempt from disclosure. No waiver of confidence, privilege, protection or otherwise ismade. If you are
not the intended recipient of thiscommunication, please advise usimmediately and delete thisemail without reading, copyingor
forwardingit to anyone.
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